ROYAL ENGINEERS ASSOCIATION – Military Survey (Geo) Branch
Final Account for the 12 months ending 31 December 2012

Auditors Report

The account was presented in such a way to greatly facilitate the audit process. The Treasurer is to be commended for the high standard of management of the account. The committee is also to be congratulated for its clear adherence to both the Terms of Reference and the charitable aims of the association. 
Maj (Retd) A Keeley

12 February 2013 
